Bread of Life Humanitarian Effort

A ministry of the churches of Christ P.O. Box 162 Melber, Ky. 42069-0162 270-674-6262

Warehouse in Lowes, Kentucky

Email:breadoflife@wk.net Internet Web www.lowesbreadoflife.org

Board of Directors: Executive Director: George Glover Northside church of Christ

December 28, 2021

Assistant Director: David Meeks Broadway church of Christ

Co-Director of Operations: Tim Pierce Houser Grove church of Christ David Meeks Broadway church of Christ

Secretary: Stan Colley Farmington church of Christ

Treasurer: Joel Crider Seven Oaks

Other members
Delbert Curtis
Lebanon church of Christ

Carl Jones Pottsville church of Christ

Don Mabry Pottsville church of Christ

Rick Sullivan Lowes church of Christ

George Cates Cuba church of Christ

Tony Kiefer Central church of Christ (Paducah)

Jimmy Smith
Calvert City church of Christ

Mark Rogers Glendale Rd. church of Christ

Mark Whitis Folsomdale church of Christ

Don Frick

Benton church of Christ

Collinsville Church of Christ P.O. Box 2 Collinsville, TX 76233

Dear Brethren,

On behalf of the Bread of Life board of directors, I would like to take this opportunity to sincerely thank you for your generous donation to help aid us in the relief efforts administered to those who have suffered from the recent devastating tornado which destroyed much of our community. We have been humbled and overwhelmed at the amount of monetary donations, donations of much needed supplies, and volunteers who have traveled from all over the United States to help us as we try to give some much needed aid to so many of the residents of Mayfield, Kentucky who have lost their homes, businesses and unfortunately loved ones.

The Bread of Life strives hard to help bring some degree of physical relief to those suffering from the devastating effects of disasters while opening doors to help with the really important need for help to those that are suffering spiritually. This effort is being made possible by donations such as yours. Your tax deductible contribution of \$2,000.00 is greatly appreciated. No goods or services were provided in exchange for your contribution.

Thank you for your support.

In Christian Love,

George Glover
Executive Director

Bread of Life Humanitarian Effort

lg/sec